
404 Bioeducational Newsletter 
With the school year quickly coming to an end, we wrapped up the month of June with the 

Bioeducational Theme of “Dreams.” Over the last few weeks, students have discussed their plans 

for the future, we read “Oh the Places you’ll go”, and as a culminating activity the students each 

compiled a bucket list of places they’d someday like to visit and goals they’d like to achieve. On 

June 1st, the Academic Award Ceremony was held. Some of the awards given were for Academic 

Leadership, Striving Towards Success, and Overcoming Adversity. The students were proud of 

their accomplishments and their classmates did a wonderful job cheering those who received 

rewards. Congratulations and good luck to everyone who participated in the Transition ceremony. 

For some at Lighthouse it means transitioning onwards from high school and commencing life in 

the workforce, independent living, or further education; for others it means transitioning to the 

next grade level of the academic curriculum. To those who are not transitioning this year, we look 

forward to seeing you at the end of August. Students and staff were thrilled to see the return of 

Field Day we all had a great time participating in activities such as, playing corn hole, maneuvering 

ourselves through the blow-up obstacle course, and racing remote control cars on the racetrack 

that the students helped design and build. Some of the indoor activities were karaoke, Minute to 

win it, Escape Room challenges. In 404, we had a Superlative Award Ceremony to recognize each 

students’ unique qualities. Some of the awards given were Most Likely to Brighten your Day, Most 

Likely to Become Famous, Most Effort, and Best Laugh. It was a great end to the last day of 

school. I would like to thank students for all of their hard work this year! Have a great summer! 

 

 

 

405 Bioeducational Newsletter 
With the school year quickly coming to an end, we wrapped up the month of June with the 

Bioeducational Theme of “Dreams.” Over the last few weeks, students have discussed their plans 

for the future, we read “Oh the Places you’ll go”, and as a culminating activity the students each 

compiled a bucket list of places they’d someday like to visit and goals they’d like to achieve. On 

June 1st, the Academic Award Ceremony was held. Some of the awards given were for Academic 

Leadership, Striving Towards Success, and Overcoming Adversity. The students were proud of 

their accomplishments and their classmates did a wonderful job cheering those who received 

rewards. Congratulations and good luck to everyone who participated in the Transition ceremony. 

For some at Lighthouse it means transitioning onwards from high school and commencing life in 

the workforce, independent living, or further education; for others it means transitioning to the 

next grade level of the academic curriculum. To those who are not transitioning this year, we look 

forward to seeing you at the end of August. Students and staff were thrilled to see the return of 

Field Day we all had a great time participating in activities such as, playing corn hole, maneuvering 

ourselves through the blow-up obstacle course, and racing remote control cars on the racetrack 

that the students helped design and build. Some of the indoor activities were karaoke, Minute to 

win it, Escape Room challenges. In 405, we had a Superlative Award Ceremony to recognize each 

students’ unique qualities. Some of the awards given were Most Likely to Brighten your Day, Most 

Likely to Become Famous, Most Effort, and Best Laugh. It was a great end to the last day of 

school. I would like to thank students for all of their hard work this year! Have a great summer! 
 



407 Bioeducational Newsletter 
It’s hard to believe it, but we have reached the end of another school year. Like most years 

as of late, it was certainly not a traditional one, with some unique challenges along the way. These 

11th graders did an amazing job facing the challenges associated with moving to a new school 

building. They were able to build relationships with their new teachers, and adapted to their new 

environment with success. Our Bioeducational Theme of the month was “Dreams”; with our 

students moving on to 12th grade, it was a great opportunity to look to our future and explore what 

possibilities are out there. On June 1st, the Academic Award Ceremony was held. Some of the 

awards given were for Academic Leadership, Striving Towards Success, and Overcoming 

Adversity. The students were proud of their accomplishments and their classmates did a wonderful 

job cheering those who received rewards. Students and staff were thrilled to see the return of ‘field 

day. We all had a great time participating in activities such as, playing corn hole, maneuvering 

ourselves through the blow-up obstacle course, and racing remote control cars on the racetrack 

that the students helped design and build. Some of the indoor activities were karaoke, minute to 

win it, Escape Room challenges. We are so proud of all the students who participated in the 

Transition Ceremony this year. It was great to see the graduate’s enjoying activities like; senior 

breakfast, cap/plaque decorating, video game truck, tie-dye making, and senior luncheon.   Their 

hard work and diligence in achieving their goals is admirable and their success well-earned.   

 

 

 

 

 

418 Bioeducational Newsletter 
It’s hard to believe, but here we are at the end of another school year. Like most years as 

of late, it was certainly not a traditional one, with some unique challenges along the way. And yet, 

with the hard work, perseverance, and determination of everyone, we made it through and made it 

another year of triumphs and achievements at Lighthouse School. Through the many changes and 

obstacles, students did an amazing job adapting, finding ways to persist, and flourishing despite 

the unusual circumstances they found themselves in. On June 1st, the Academic Award Ceremony 

was held. Some of the awards given were for Academic Leadership, Striving Towards Success, 

and Overcoming Adversity. The students were proud of their accomplishments and their 

classmates did a wonderful job cheering those who received rewards. Students and staff were 

thrilled to see the return of Field Day we all had a great time participating in activities such as, 

playing corn hole, maneuvering ourselves through the blow-up obstacle course, and racing remote 

control cars on the racetrack that the students helped design and build. Some of the indoor activities 

were karaoke, Minute to win it, Escape Room challenges. We are so proud of all the students who 

participated in the Transition Ceremony this year and all others who are moving on from 

Lighthouse. Their hard work and diligence in achieving their goals is admirable and their success 

well-earned. And while we are sad to say goodbye to some of our classmates and will miss them 

greatly, we wish them the best of luck in the future. For those who are coming back next year, we 

can’t wait to see you in the fall. Have a great summer! 

 



427 Bioeducational Newsletter 
With the school year quickly coming to an end, we wrapped up the month of June with the 

bio-educational theme of “Dreams.” Over the last few weeks, students have discussed their plans 

for the future, we read “Oh the Places you’ll go”, and as a culminating activity the students each 

compiled a bucket list of places they’d someday like to visit and goals they’d like to achieve. On 

June 1st, the Academic Award Ceremony was held. Some of the awards given were for Academic 

Leadership, Striving Towards Success, and Overcoming Adversity. The students were proud of 

their accomplishments and their classmates did a wonderful job cheering those who received 

rewards. Congratulations and good luck to everyone who participated in the Transition ceremony. 

For some at Lighthouse it means transitioning onwards from high school and commencing life in 

the workforce, independent living, or further education; for others it means transitioning to the 

next grade level of the academic curriculum. To those who are not transitioning this year, we look 

forward to seeing you at the end of August. Students and staff were thrilled to see the return of 

Field Day we all had a great time participating in activities such as, playing corn hole, maneuvering 

ourselves through the blow-up obstacle course, and racing remote control cars on the racetrack 

that the students helped design and build. Some of the indoor activities were karaoke, Minute to 

win it, as well as escape room challenges. I would like to thank students for all of their hard work 

this year! Have a great summer! 

 

 

 

 

441 Bioeducational Newsletter 
As the 2021-2022 school year comes to a close, Lighthouse School would like to thank you 

for your support during this productive year. We appreciated all the hard work.  Throughout the 

month of June students engaged in conversations and assignments on our theme of the month, 

“Dreams.” Some writing prompts we wrote and discussed were: Why do you think we dream when 

we sleep? Do you often recall what your dreams were about when you wake? Do you think dreams 

can help us in any way? Do your pets ever dream? Senior Week was filled with fun activities: Cap 

Decorating, senior breakfast, outdoor video, game truck, and tie dye t-shirts. Students also had the 

opportunity to go to Wellman Ave and participate in the Lighthouse School’s transition ceremony. 

We reminisced about all of the events that have occurred over the course of the year, said goodbyes 

to students and staff.  Congratulations and good luck to our seniors. For our returning students, see 

you in August. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

446 Bioeducational Newsletter 

With the school year quickly coming to an end, we wrapped up the month of June with the 

Bioeducational Theme of “Dreams.” Over the last few weeks, students have discussed their plans 

for the future, we read “Oh the Places you’ll go”, and as a culminating activity the students each 

compiled a bucket list of places they’d someday like to visit and goals they’d like to achieve. On 

June 1st, the Academic Award Ceremony was held. Some of the awards given were for Academic 

Leadership, Striving Towards Success, and Overcoming Adversity. The students were proud of 

their accomplishments and their classmates did a wonderful job cheering those who received 

rewards. Congratulations and good luck to everyone who participated in the Transition ceremony. 

For some at Lighthouse it means transitioning onwards from high school and commencing life in 

the workforce, independent living, or further education; for others it means transitioning to the 

next grade level of the academic curriculum. To those who are not transitioning this year, we look 

forward to seeing you at the end of August. Students and staff were thrilled to see the return of 

Field Day we all had a great time participating in activities such as, playing corn hole, maneuvering 

ourselves through the blow-up obstacle course, and racing remote control cars on the racetrack 

that the students helped design and build. Some of the indoor activities were karaoke, Minute to 

win it, Escape Room challenges. I would like to thank students for all of their hard work this year! 

Have a great summer! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

451 Bioeducational Newsletter 
It’s hard to believe, but here we are at the end of another school year. Like most years as 

of late, it was certainly not a traditional one, with some unique challenges along the way. And yet 

with the hard work, perseverance, and determination of everyone, we made it through and made it 

another year of triumphs and achievements at Lighthouse School. Through the many changes and 

obstacles, students did an amazing job adapting, finding ways to persist, and flourishing despite 

the unusual circumstances they found themselves in. On June 1st, the Academic Award Ceremony 

was held. We had new award topics this year to better represent our adjustment to the new learning 

environment including, Academic Leadership, Striving Towards Success, Persistence, 

Bioeducational Bravery, and Overcoming Adversity. The students were proud of their 

accomplishments and their classmates did a wonderful job cheering those who received rewards. 

Senior Week was filled with such activities as fun cap decorating, senior breakfast, outdoor video 

game truck, tie dye t-shirts, and making the traditional transition squares.  These events culminated 

into Friday’s Transition Ceremony.  We are so proud of all those who participated in this event 

this year and for all others who are moving on from Lighthouse. Their hard work and diligence in 

achieving their goals is admirable and their success well-earned. And while we are sad to say 

goodbye to some of our classmates and will miss them greatly, we wish them the best of luck in 

the future. For those who are coming back next year, we can’t wait to see you in the fall! Students 

and staff were thrilled to see the return of Field Day and we all had a great time participating in 

such activities as playing corn hole, maneuvering ourselves through the blow-up obstacle course, 

and racing remote control cars on the racetrack that students helped design and build. Some of the 

indoor activities were karaoke, Minute to win it, and Escape Room challenges. Have a great 

summer! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



452 Bioeducational Newsletter 
It’s hard to believe, but here we are at the end of another school year. Like most years as 

of late, it was certainly not a traditional one, with some unique challenges along the way. And yet 

with the hard work, perseverance, and determination of everyone, we made it through and made it 

another year of triumphs and achievements at Lighthouse School. Through the many changes and 

obstacles, students did an amazing job adapting, finding ways to persist, and flourishing despite 

the unusual circumstances they found themselves in. On June 1st, the Academic Award Ceremony 

was held. We had new award topics this year to better represent our adjustment to the new learning 

environment including, Academic Leadership, Striving Towards Success, Persistence, 

Bioeducational Bravery, and Overcoming Adversity. The students were proud of their 

accomplishments and their classmates did a wonderful job cheering those who received rewards. 

Senior Week was filled with such activities as fun cap decorating, senior breakfast, outdoor video 

game truck, tie dye t-shirts, and making the traditional transition squares.  These events culminated 

into Friday’s Transition Ceremony.  We are so proud of all those who participated in this event 

this year and for all others who are moving on from Lighthouse. Their hard work and diligence in 

achieving their goals is admirable and their success well-earned. And while we are sad to say 

goodbye to some of our classmates and will miss them greatly, we wish them the best of luck in 

the future. For those who are coming back next year, we can’t wait to see you in the fall! Students 

and staff were thrilled to see the return of Field Day and we all had a great time participating in 

such activities as playing corn hole, maneuvering ourselves through the blow-up obstacle course, 

and racing remote control cars on the racetrack that students helped design and build. Some of the 

indoor activities were karaoke, Minute to win it, and Escape Room challenges. Have a great 

summer! 


